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Tuesday 7th March 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Re: Friends of Rockliffe Spring Term Activities   

 

We are excited to announce a range of activities planned for the end of our spring term. These activities have 

been planned by our Friends of Rockliffe committee and any money raised will go towards providing 

experiences and resources for the children.  

Design an Easter Egg! 

Children are invited to 

decorate an Easter Egg 

template – these will be 

available from classes for 

children to bring home. We 

encourage the children to be as creative as they 

can!  

 

Deadline: Wednesday 29th March 2023 

Cost: 50p per entry 

Prize: 1 winner chosen per class 

Winner announced: Friday 31st March   

 

Mother’s Day Stall Sale  

Mothering Sunday is on Sunday 19th March this year. 

We will be holding a Mother’s day stall during the 

school day on Monday 13th March and Tuesday 

14th March. Children will have the chance to 

purchase a little something special for their loved 

ones. This can be for any female relative that they 

would like to celebrate on this day, for example their 

mum, grandma, auntie etc.  

 

Gifts will range from 50p - £2.  

Please send children to school with 

their money on those days if you 

would like them to take part.  

Easter Egg Hunt!  

On Friday 31st March from 3.45pm we will hold an Easter Egg 

Hunt on the playground at Rockliffe Manor. The entrance price will 

include a trail hunt, a colouring activity, selfie with the Easter 

bunny & an Easter egg prize. The visit from the Easter Bunny will 

be at 4pm 

Cost: £2.50 per child (paid through parent pay) On the day there 

will be additional stalls accepting cash only, the stalls will include 

face painting, a cake stand and refreshments.  

 

If you would like to discuss any of the activities or have any questions, please do call the office. 

We are really excited to be able to offer the children a range of fun activities to finish the term on a positive 

note. 

 

With best wishes 

 

Nancy Cook       

Associate Headteacher     


